
From: Joslyn Read [jread@hns.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2004 3:58 PM
To: John Kennedy
Subject: Re STAs pending for WD2XFP

Dear John,

I've just been advised that OET has approved our modification application to
WD2XFP. Thank you!

HNS is therefore no longer in need of the pending STA requests. Please withdraw
0651-EX-ST-2004 and 0652-EX-ST-2004 from the system.

Again, many thanks for your kind attention.

Joslyn Read
Asst Vice President, Regulatory & Intl Affaires
Hughes Network Systems, Inc.
tel: +1 301 601 7226
cel: +1 202 251 1721
fax: +1 301 428 7012


